MacDonald, Elizabeth

From: Matt Stickland Sent: Saturday, October 21, 2023 9:06 AM To: MacDonald, Elizabeth Subject: Re: [External Email] Presenting to TSC: Transportation zoning Follow up Follow Up Flag: Flag Status: Flagged Morning, It's an idea for a solution to close the gap between the HRMs strategic policy planning and on the ground policy implementation. It is not a motionable idea, but I will be giving a demonstration/recap of a table top tactical planning exercise to demonstrate what step (that I believe) is missing from HRM planning processes. Cheers, On Fri, Oct 20, 2023, 4:45 p.m. MacDonald, Elizabeth < wrote: Dear Matt Stickland, Thank you for your email. This is to confirm that your request has been received by the Municipal Clerk's Office and will be taken forward to the Transportation Standing Committee Agenda Review Committee for their consideration. Please advise whether your organization has a request to make of the Committee, or if the presentation is to provide information only? Any detail you can provide for the Agenda Review Committee would be appreciated. The November TSC meeting is scheduled for November 23, 2023. Following a decision by the Agenda Review Committee I will reply by email to let you know the outcome of your request to present. Please note that if your request to present is approved, your below email and any accompanying documentation (i.e. presentation slides, handouts etc.) will form part of the agenda and public record, including being posted on Halifax.ca. Further information regarding presentations is available on our website at https://www.halifax.ca/city-hall/regional- council/communicating-halifax-regional-council.

Meetings are audio and/or video recorded for the purpose of creating a record of the proceedings. If you do not wish to be recorded, please withdraw your request to present; you can provide a written submission instead.
Best Regards,
Elizabeth Macdonald
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 9:48 AM To: MacDonald, Elizabeth Subject: [External Email] Presenting to TSC: Transportation zoning
[This email has been received from an external person or system]
Hello,
My name is Matt Stickland and I am the president of the Legal Road Users Bicycle Club. I would like to make a presentation to the TSC in November about the idea of transportation zoning. The working title of the presentation is: Transportation Zoning and you: Imagining a Halifax without congestion.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Cheers,

MacDonald, Elizabeth

From: MacDonald, Elizabeth

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 9:23 AM

To: Matt Stickland

Subject: RE: [External Email] Presenting to the TSC: Evidence based street design

Hi Matt,

Sounds good, I can bring this presentation request forward at the upcoming agenda review as well, this would also be for the November meeting of the TSC?

Thanks, Elizabeth

From: Matt Stickland

Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2023 10:41 AM

To: MacDonald, Elizabeth

Subject: [External Email] Presenting to the TSC: Evidence based street design

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Hello,

Unrelated to my presentation in November, I would like to make a presentation to the TSC recommending evidence based design changes to the red book to increase street safety.

Cheers,